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Object to Proposal 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
I object to this application and urge the Planning Committee to reject the 
application.  
 
This parcel of land is stopping encroachment into the countryside from Chiswell 
Green. 
 Permitting development of this part of the Green Belt encourages developers to 
be “lazy” and not to look more seriously at developing brownfield sites or 
previously developed land. 
 
The Green Belt is of massive environmental importance to the local community 
and to wildlife and its protection should be the number one priority of the Council. 
 
Regards 
 




